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General Comment

Mail-in/drop-off ballots with a two weeks voting window is essentially a protection of my rights under the
ADA. It is reasonable accommodation which allows me to fulfill my duty and right as a citizen to vote.
I’'m blessed to live in Washington state where this is how we have voted since 2012. I have strong
political leanings but I believe in democracy first and foremost. I served as a Census Enumerator and
swore to uphold the constitution. Every eligible voter has a right to vote. We need to make it accessible to
all people with disabilities. To protect our privacy, any accessibility measures should be universal.
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